
 

 

 
 

Addendum No. 2 

 

To:  Prospective Bid Respondents 

 

From:  Gregg Blaize 

  Architectural and Engineering Department 

 

Date :  September 9, 2022 

 

Re:  Service Contract – Janitorial Services 

  Various City of Mobile Facilities 

 

This addendum forms a part of, and modifies, the Request for Quotes for the above referenced project, 

dated July 28, 2022. Acknowledge the receipt of  Addendum No. 2 and Addendum No. 1, and any 

subsequent  Addenda, in the space provided on the Quote Form. Failure to do so may subject bid to 

disqualification. 

 

General: 

 

Item 1.    The Mandatory Pre-Bid Requirement has been removed. 

 

Item 2. There will be a Second, Non-Mandatory Pre-Bid Meeting Friday, September 9, 

2022 at 2 P.M.  The meeting will be conducted in the REAM Conference Room, 

#558, 5th Floor, South Tower, Government Plaza, 205 Government Street, Mobile, 

AL  36602. All possible Bid Respondents are welcome to attend. 

 

Item 3. Sealed formal Proposals of a stipulated sum  will be received and clocked in until 

2:15 P.M., Wednesday, September  21, 2022, in the office of the City Clerk, 

Government Plaza, 205 Government St., Mobile, Alabama, South Tower, Ninth 

floor, Room 908. All Bids not clocked in at the City Clerk's Office prior to the 

time specified, or Bids received after the specified time, will be automatically 

rejected and returned immediately, unopened. Bids will be publicly opened and 

read at 2:30 P.M. in the Atrium Lobby of Government Plaza, 205 Government St., 

Mobile, Alabama. 

RFIs: 

 

Question:  Who was awarded the Bid in 2019 and what was the Contract Amount? 

 

Answer:  RGLG, Inc. dba Service Master Services. Three (3) year Contract totaling 

   $501,012.00 

 

END OF ADDENDUM NO. 2 



 

 

  



 

 

 

 

 

 


